
Notice
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Date: April 8, 2020

Planning Advisory & Adjustment Committee 
Resumption

Please be advised that previously postponed applications, as well as any new applications, are 
scheduled to be heard by the Planning Advisory & Adjustment Committee on April 29, 2020 at 
1630hrs. A Public Meeting of Council will follow on May 5, 2020 at 1800hrs. Both of these meetings 
will be held in Council Chambers and are considered public meetings. However, due to public health 
concerns regarding COVID-19, physical attendance is strongly discouraged. These meetings will be 
live streamed on the City website at pembroke.ca, as well as on Cogego Cable 12 (YourTV Ottawa 
Valley).

Several options are available to have your concerns brought to the Planning Advisory & Adjustment 
Committee and the Public Meeting of Council:

1. Provide and email of your concerns to ohutton@pembroke.ca before April 27, 2020;
2. Mail a letter of your concerns to: Planning Department, City of Pembroke, 1 Pembroke Street 

East, Pembroke, Ontario K8A 3J5; or place letter in mail depository box located on the front wall 
of City Hall;

3. Contact Owen Hutton at 613-735-6821 ext. 1304; or
4. Call in to the Planning Advisory & Adjustment Committee on April 29, 2020 between 1630hrs 

and the end of the meeting at 613-735-6821 ext. 1307

Any questions or submissions regarding pending applications may be made to Owen Hutton at 

613-735-6821 ext. 1304 or ohutton@pembroke.ca.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to limit the spread of COVID-19.
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